
Public consultation and feedback meetings will be held on the following dates to 
discuss the fi ve schools being considered for potential closure. 

For meeting details and format please check www.vsb.bc.ca/school-closures. 
This section includes related reports; links to the school closure process policy; 
status updates; and decision timelines. Parents and other members of the public 

can write an email to the Board at: schoolclosure@vsb.bc.ca

Vancouver School Board - Public Consultation Meetings 
Schools considered for potential closure

Carleton Elementary

Champlain Heights Annex

Macdonald Elementary

McBride Annex

Queen Alexandra Elementary

Oct 25

Oct 26

Oct 27

Oct 28

Nov 1

7pm

7pm

7pm

7pm

7pm

Windermere Secondary
3155 E. 27th Ave.

Killarney Secondary
6454 Killarney St.

Templeton Secondary
727 Templeton Dr.

Sir Charles Tupper Secondary
419 E. 24th Ave.

Vancouver Technical Secondary
2600 E. Broadway

Schools considered for 
potential closure: Date Time Meeting will be held at:

Public Information Meetings:  October 25 - November 1, 2010

Public Feedback Meetings:  November 2 - 9, 2010

Carleton Elementary

Champlain Heights Annex

Macdonald Elementary

McBride Annex

Queen Alexandra Elementary

Nov 2

Nov 3

Nov 4

Nov 8

Nov 9

7pm

7pm

7pm

7pm

7pm

Windermere Secondary
3155 E. 27th Ave.

Killarney Secondary
6454 Killarney St.

Templeton Secondary
727 Templeton Dr.

Sir Charles Tupper Secondary
419 E. 24th Ave.

Vancouver Technical Secondary
2600 E. Broadway

Schools considered for 
potential closure: Date Time Meeting will be held at:

Please note: Meetings will be held at secondary schools in order to better accommodate the public.


